
 
CHADDS FORD ELEMENTARY                                                                              2020 – 2021  
 
PTO SHOUTOUT 
 
The PTO would like to shoutout a huge THANK YOU to all that participated in our fall 
fundraisers.  The sponsors, PJ Whelihans, Square1art, MOD PIZZA, Bev Michel Photography 
and CLEAN JUICE were fantastic, and the Chadds Ford Elementary Families and Friends were 
awesome to get out there and participate.  We see the kids proudly wearing their spirit wear 
and masks – they love them!  Every effort made on behalf of the kids is greatly appreciated! 
 
 
VIRTUAL HOLIDAY TOY DRIVE 
 
Unionville-Chadds Ford School District families care about our neighbors in need.  Please 
support our drive that ends on Wednesday, December 2nd and together we will make the 
Holidays brighter for kids in our community!  Donating Toys & gifts is easy!  Just visit our 
website at https://yougivegoods.com/ucfsd-toydrive and shop for toys you would like to 
donate.  For more details go to https://app.peachjar.com/flyers/1067928/schools/151518. 
 

 
 

 
DECEMBER PTO MEETING 
 
Please join us for the December PTO meeting on Wednesday, December 2nd at 9:30 am.  All 
attendees will vote on a school wide Enrichment Grant.  Use the zoom link below to join.  
 
Link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87914636774?pwd=M2p5SWVUM290WTE0L1FOVk5XTlRSQT09 
Meeting ID: 879 1463 6774 
Passcode: 526339 
 
 
FIVE BELOW 
 
Get a head start on your Christmas shopping and help us fundraise at FIVE BELOW from 
December 5th – 12th in Glen Mills.  It’s simple 10% of the purchases made by Chadds Ford 
Elementary Friends and Family will be donated back to the Elementary.  Just present the flyer 
attached below at the time of purchase to ensure the PTO receives the funds.  
 
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1606852882/ucfsdorg/baztzmp7yaz9tilfu7ac/2020FiveBelow.pdf 
 
 

  Thank you                for supporting our school! 
 
 
 
 



 

 

CHIPOTLE 
 
School Spirit tastes great!  Join us for a fundraiser to support the Chadds Ford Elementary PTO 
at CHIPOTLE on Saturday, December 12th between 4 – 8 pm at 1751 Wilmington Pike Ste C-3.  
Remember to show the cashier the flyer attached below (you can show them the flyer on 
your smartphone as well) so the PTO can receive 33% of the proceeds.   
 
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1606852933/ucfsdorg/jz7ai0z8kespjinm2wkc/2020Chipotle.pdf 
 
When ordering electronically, please use the Chipotle app or their website and enter 
the code MVQW7VV.   
 

 
 

 
 

 

GRATITUDE LUNCH 
 
We had a successful Gratitude Lunch for the CFE teachers and staff.  The donations this year 
exceeded our goal and we will be able to do an additional teacher appreciation event 
later this winter.   Thank you for your generosity!  We wanted to publicly share our gratitude 
for all the amazing Chadds Ford Elementary teachers and staff.   
 

 

 

we appreciate your support!   



 

 
 

 

 

 

We love Chadds Ford Teachers and staff! 

 
GO CHARGERS! 


